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Friday 27th September 2024 

Harvest Appeal 2024  

Dear Parents, 

For Harvest this year, we will be collecting again for Good Shepherd in Wolverhampton 
who support families, the homeless and members of our community who are in need of help 
at this time. 

Our ‘Donation Days’ will be all next week:  
Monday 30th September – Friday 4th October 2024 inclusive. 

Please consider donating to this worthy cause and choose from the items below to send into 
school on the above days. This will ensure that Good Shepherd receive items that are most 
needed. (No fresh produce is required)  

• Long Life Milk 

• Tea, coffee, sugar & hot chocolate 

• Curry sauce and pasta sauce 

• Tinned Sweetcorn 

• Tinned meats 

• Pot noodles 

• Tinned fruit, custard and desserts 

• Toiletries 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 
 

 


